
Nevada Privacy Notice 
Effective: May 1, 2023


We’ve created this notice specifically for Nevada residents. Nevada residents have 
certain privacy rights as specified under Nevada law. TAPP Privacy Principles and 
the privacy controls we offer to all users are in line with these laws—this Notice 
makes sure we cover the California-specific requirements. For the full picture, check 
out our Privacy Policy.


Do Not Sell Notice


We do not sell your covered information, as defined under Chapter 603A of the 
Nevada Revised Statutes. If YOU still have questions about your covered 
information or anything else in our Privacy Policy, just contact us at:


	 TAPP Inc.

	 325 North Maple Drive, #5138

	 Beverly Hills, CA 90209

	 Email: privacy@tapp.world


https://www.tapp.world/docs/privacy-principles.pdf
https://www.tapp.world/docs/privacy-policy.pdf
mailto:privacy@tapp.world

